By 1 October 2024, all bird keepers in England must
register with APHA. The only exception is for keepers of
indoor pet birds that do not have any outside access.

You will:
- receive important updates on any local avian disease

outbreaks
- receive information on biosecurity rules to help protect
your birds.
Take action now, register online at GOV.UK.

You are breaking the law if you do not register.

You must also review your data on an annual basis.
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